
17th November 2016 

Leslie Wilks 
35 Tindale St 
MUSWELLBROOK NSW 2333 

To the Department of Planning, 

As part of Daracon's Coal Services Transport Division, I support the Martins Creek Quarry 
Project (SSD 6612). 

I have been working at Daracon for over 4 years. As a Stemming Truck Driver, I am part of a 
specialised team that delivers stemming aggregate from the Martins Creek Quarry to Hunter 
mines. 

I am in favour of the Martins Creek Quarry Project as it offers jobs and supports other industry 
within the region by supplying local materials. This helps to keep the Hunter's financial and 
employment status in good health. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Regards, 

Leslie Wilks 


